
STPUD promoting Turf Buy Back
Program
South Tahoe Public Utility District is having a workshop May 8
about its Turf Buy Back Program.

The rebate program offers homeowners the opportunity to remove
their lawn and replace it with a Tahoe-friendly landscape.

The free workshop is at 6pm at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South
Lake Tahoe.

For more information, call 530.543.6268.
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